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Date: April 2, 2021 
 

To: Pete Holmes, City Attorney 
 
From: Monica Martinez Simmons, City Clerk 

 
Subject: Notification of Proposed Charter Amendment No. 28 
  Re: Provision of Homeless Services 

 
 
Please find attached Clerk File No. 321931, which contains proposed Charter Amendment No. 28, 

relating to the provision of homeless services. 
  
This proposed charter amendment was filed with the Office of the City Clerk on Thursday, 

April 1, 2021, at 3:08 p.m., and is being transmitted to your office for preparation of a ballot title 
pursuant to City Charter Article IV, Section 1.B, and Seattle Municipal Code, Section 2.08.  
The following contact information was provided by the proponent:   
 

P. Stephen DiJulio 
Foster Garvey 

1111 Third Avenue, Suite 3000 

Seattle, WA 98101 
206.447.9700 

steve.dijulio@foster.com  

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. If I may assist in any way, please feel free to contact 
me at 684-8361. 

 
Attachment (CF No. 321931) 
 
cc: Mayor Jenny Durkan 

City Councilmembers  
Wayne Barnett, Executive Director, Seattle Ethics and Elections Commission 
Gary Smith, City Attorney’s Office 

John Schochet, City Attorney’s Office 
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